December 2017

Dear Parents/Guardians/ and Staff,

December is here. Please remember to dress your child accordingly to the daily weather forecast. Whenever
the weather permits, your child will go outside for recess.

Please make sure that you mark your calendar to reflect the following days that school will be closed for
students and/or staff:

December 25, 2017 - January 1, 2018 is our Winter Recess. School reopens on January 2, 2018.
Please Note: December 22nd is a full day of school.

Schoenly School’s Activities

Date Event

Dec 1 Y2 day school for Preschool (12:20 pm dismissal for preschool students).
Y2 day school for KDG and First grade (12:35 pm dismissal for KDG and first grade
students.

Dec 2 First Grade Performance at the Spotswood Annual Tree Lighting Ceremony (Rain date

12/3). Permission slips have been sent home please return by 11/30/17.

December Holiday Gift Shop (PTA Sponsored)*
6,7, 8 12/8 is Make-up Day

Dec 20 Schoenly First Grade Winter Concert*
Performance at Spotswood High School from 6:30 pm to 7:30 pm.

*Details regarding above events will be either sent home and/or a honeywell alert will be sent.

Enjoy a wonderful, safe Holiday Season.
Sincerely yours,
Mrs. Asprocolas, Principal




